
APPENDIX-K

Translation of a letter dated the 13th August 1845 from His
Excellency the Governor of Bombay to the Chief of Sangli

(Customary greetings# compliments, etc.) . "It has given me 
immense pleasure to receive in due time your letter of the 29th 
Shawal (corresponding to the 11th November 1844 A.D.) requesting 
that the Government Resolution of September 1844 to take over 
the two villages Yelwatee and Hollapur and incorporate them 
into the territory of Government be reconsidered, and an order 
be passed restoring the said villages to you. I have the honour 
to state, with reference to it, that the Political Agent, 
Karnatik, has been addressed to hand over the said villages to 
you without delay, in appreciation cf the valuable aid given by 
you on the occasion of the recent revolt in the Kolhapur 
territory and in due recognition on the part of the British 
Government of your friendly conduct." (Customary conclusion 
follows) .

APPENDIX-L

Translation of a letter dated the 16th of April 1846 from His 
Excellency the Governor of Bombay to the Chief of Sangli.

(Customary greetings, compliments etc.) . "The Honourable 
Court of Directors have sent a sword to be presented to you in 
testimony of their respect for your high character and in 
acknowledgement of your unswerving fidelity and attachment to 
the British Government. I have great pleasure in forwarding it 
to you with this letter." (Customary/ conclusion follows) .


